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Maths Week 2022 

The Maths Department organised Maths week
which took place last week. It was a  chance for
students to  take part in a range of activities and
see how Maths links to everything we do. All the
students took part in the same activities but they
were differentiated to support all abilities.  

The activities included:
- Throw and Measure- Measuring and comparing
distances of a boot throw
- Music and Maths- Rating Eurovision songs and
comparing results
- Problem Solving- Scavenger hunt for clues to
decode a message
- Shoot out Stars and Statistics- Penalty shoot out
with many variants. 
- Sporty Maths- Throwing challenge, tallying their
total score.

 The students enjoyed having lessons out of the
classroom and trying new activities with different
teachers. 
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